
On December 6, 2021, the Clearwater Neighborhoods Coalition had a Holiday Party instead of the 
regular meeting. 

The event took place at Crest Lake Park in Clearwater. 

There were sandwich trays, chips and other goodies for all to enjoy. The next meeting will be on January 
3 at 7 pm on Zoom. 


